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Uames Hill

DOUGLAS CLOSE, 24, DOUGLAS CLOSE, ARUNDEL, BN18 0TG

| Objection

I am opposed to this development due to the nature of what is being proposed for this rural area. I
understand that the proposal is to reuse land but to build a bigger unit will increase the devastation of
the natural surroundings. Viridor already have a large amount of Lorries traveling between sites this
will increase tenfold with this new plan, using roads that can barely handle current traffic. The
infrastructure isn't in place to take this level of traffic. This will increase the carbon footprint in this
area of natural beauty. The increase of dust, noise and pollution will affect the area, Viridor plant,
Waste plant and Grundon's are already contributing to the area in a negative way to have an increased
higher volume of waste production can only increase the levels of Dust, and chemical waste which I'm
sure will impact heavily to the surrounding green belt. The height of the building will ensure that the
surrounding area will be devastated by a monolith for miles, again the impact on our natural
surrounding will be destroyed. Ford already has enough waste process units, more so than most
hamlets/villages within the Arun area, why should more be allowed to be built - I'm sure the answer is
clear, why not! It keeps it away from everywhere else? No more. The environmental aspects let alone
the aesthetics of the area will be devastated, especially when the new housing estates are build taking
away from the natural beauty and serenity of Ford enjoyed by visitors and residents.
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